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9 June 2022 

 
Dear Sir, 
 

TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990 (AS AMENDED) 
NEIGHBOURING AUTHORITY CONSULTATION  - REF: PAP/2021/0663 
AT: Land On The North East Of J10 M42, Dordon, Polesworth,  
 
I refer to your consultation received 23 May 2022 in connection with the above. Having had the opportunity to 
consider the consultation submitted, I can advise that Lichfield District Councils comments are as follows: 
 
Following a review of this application Lichfield District Local Planning Authority raises no objection to the 
principle of the development, which is separated from our District by Tamworth. The LPA would like to 
recommend that you take into consideration your local policies and guidance contained in the National Planning 
Policy Framework. Further to this the LPA would also recommend that full consideration is given to the relevant 
planning material considerations and the responses from the relevant statutory consultees as part of the 
assessment of the planning submission. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
   
Development Management 
 
 

 

 


